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Note to delegates: 

The Nominating Committee will be asking that the delegates vote 

on the selection of the 1st Vice President between Gary Wilson or 

Mike Wallace. 1st Vice President will host the 2018 NOC. Both 

have put on good National Championship trials in the past.  

Gary cannot start a trial in his location after November 13th. Mike 

proposes to start the trial at his location after Thanksgiving which is 

November 22nd. Both Gary and Mike will be available to discuss 

specifics of their proposal and the effects of the starting dates. 2015 

minutes show a proposal by Skip Smith approved which may 

conflict with starting the Trial  before November 15th.  

This decision by the delegates may have an effect on the 2017 NOC 

dates also.   

We suggest that delegates discuss these ideas with their membership 

before the delegates 


